

Time Zones 1 ExamView Midterm**True/False**

Indicate whether the statement is true or false.

Read the passage. Read each sentence. Decide if the statement is T (true) or F (false).

I have a very big family. I have four sisters and three brothers. We always get up early in the morning. First, my brothers and I have breakfast and our sisters make their lunches for school. Then my sisters have breakfast and we make lunches. We go to three different schools. Three of us go to elementary school, four go to middle school, and I go to high school. After school, some of my sisters and brothers play sports. They go to practice two or three times a week. After practice, everyone goes home and has dinner. We usually do homework after dinner and then go to bed. It's a long day!

- _____ 1. This passage is about the writer's mother, father, brothers, and sisters.
- _____ 2. The brothers and sisters go to the same school.
- _____ 3. The writer is a boy.
- _____ 4. In the sentence *They go to practice two or three times a week*, *They* refers to the four brothers.
- _____ 5. The kids often do homework after dinner.

Name: _____

ID: U

Multiple Choice

Identify the choice that best completes the statement or answers the question.

Read the passage and complete the sentences.



These are my birds. Rico is on the right, Sylvester is on the left, and Henrietta, Sophia, and Carlos are in the middle. Sylvester and Rico are very noisy. Henrietta is the baby. Sophia is very clever, and Carlos is the singer. Their favorite food is fruit, and they wake me up every morning at 7 o'clock. I love my colorful birds.

- _____ 6. A good title for this passage is _____.
a. My Colorful Birds
b. Rico's Favorite Birds
c. Birds from South America
- _____ 7. The birds' favorite food is _____.
a. fish
b. fruit
c. vegetables
- _____ 8. _____ are NOT quiet.
a. Sylvester and Rico
b. Sophia and Carlos
c. Henrietta and Carlos
- _____ 9. The writer wakes up every morning because _____.
a. he or she is late to class
b. the birds sing or are noisy
c. he uses a clock or phone

Name: _____

ID: U

- _____ 10. Henrietta is not _____.
a. old
b. colorful
c. in the middle

Choose the correct answers.

- _____ 11. *Fortnite* is not my favorite video game. It's _____ for me.
a. real
b. fresh
c. difficult
- _____ 12. What a great _____! The food was delicious.
a. boat
b. dream
c. restaurant
- _____ 13. The monkey is brown. Its color is _____ the brown leaves.
a. made of
b. especially
c. the same as
- _____ 14. I _____ being with my family.
a. add
b. build
c. enjoy
- _____ 15. I like to be outside and look at beautiful _____.
a. history
b. dreams
c. landscapes
- _____ 16. What time do you _____ class?
a. hide
b. finish
c. travel

Complete the conversations. Choose the best answers or responses.

- _____ 17. **A:** What's your favorite video game?
B: _____.
a. That's my favorite video game, too
b. My favorite video game is *Minecraft*

Name: _____

ID: U

- _____ 18. **A:** Look! A baby elephant!
B: Where? _____.
a. I don't see it
b. It's next to its mother
- _____ 19. **A:** Do you have any sisters?
B: _____.
a. Yeah! I have two sisters
b. No, they're my cousins
- _____ 20. **A:** Do you want fish for dinner?
B: No, thanks. _____.
a. I like fish
b. I don't like fish
- _____ 21. **A:** What time is your basketball practice?
B: _____.
a. It starts at 5:00
b. I always get up at 6 o'clock

Completion

Complete each statement.

Complete the sentences with the words from the box.

app	baby sister	famous	get up	scary
-----	-------------	--------	--------	-------

22. The Colosseum is a(n) _____ building in Rome, Italy.
23. Don't take your baby brother to see this movie. It is too _____ for little kids.
24. When I _____ in the morning I like to check my email while I am eating breakfast.
25. This photo is of my _____ when she was in kindergarten.
26. This _____ on my phone is really cool. I can use it to shop for video games.

Short Answer

Complete the sentences. Choose the correct words in parentheses.

27. _____ (Who's / What's) your favorite singer?
28. _____ (Is / Are) the building old?

Name: _____

ID: U

29. _____ (Where / How many) monkeys are there?
30. My friend _____ (has / have) two brothers.
31. They _____ (don't like / doesn't like) vegetables.
32. I _____ (never / always) eat breakfast. I only eat lunch and dinner.

Complete the sentences. Choose the correct words in parentheses.

33. The word *favorite* is a(n) _____ (noun / adjective / verb).
34. The city is very beautiful _____ (but / and) interesting.
35. There are three animals in the photo. The monkey is on the right, the elephant is on the left, and the frog is _____ (in / on) the middle.
36. My father's grandfather, or my _____ (great-uncle / great-grandfather), lived in Brazil.

Use the words to write statements or questions.

37. . / is / the / famous / building

38. . / behind / monkeys / the / the / are / tree

39. . / have / any / I / don't / cousins

40. ? / like / oranges / do / you

Essay

41. **Choose one prompt below. Write 4 to 5 sentences about it.**

- Describe your favorite TV show, video game, or movie.
- Describe an amazing place in a city you visited. What is it like?
- Describe a trip to the zoo. What animals do you see?
- Describe your immediate or extended family. What's interesting about them?
- Describe your favorite food to eat on the weekend. What do you like to eat?
- Describe your routine on the weekend. What do you do first, second, ...?

Name: _____

ID: U

Other

42. **Put the sentences in order to make a conversation.**

- _____ a. Wow! That's my favorite game, too!
- _____ b. My favorite video game is *Real Speed*.
- _____ c. Hey, Greg! Do you like to play video games?
- _____ d. Yeah. I always play video games on the weekend.
- _____ e. Really? Me, too! What's your favorite video game?